

A

⊙ A server is taking an order. Listen and complete the order form. (4 POINTS)

Restaurant Check

Order 106

1. a _____ with _____
2. a small _____ with _____ dressing
3. a large _____
4. chocolate _____

B

Check (✓) the correct response. (4 POINTS)

- | | |
|---|---|
| <p>1. I'm crazy about really spicy food.</p> <p>☐ I am, too.</p> <p>☐ Oh, I can't.</p> <p>☐ Neither do I.</p> | <p>3. I like Indian food a lot.</p> <p>☐ So can I.</p> <p>☐ So do I.</p> <p>☐ So am I.</p> |
| <p>2. I can't stand greasy fast food.</p> <p>☐ Really? I can't.</p> <p>☐ Neither am I.</p> <p>☐ Oh, I love it!</p> | <p>4. I'm not in the mood for pizza.</p> <p>☐ Neither am I.</p> <p>☐ I don't either.</p> <p>☐ Really? I can't.</p> |

C

Circle the word or phrase that doesn't fit. (3 POINTS)

1. iced coffee / tea / vinaigrette / fresh juice
2. spicy octopus / chicken salad / tuna sushi / shrimp curry
3. beef sandwich / mixed green salad / pea soup / vegetable curry

D

Complete the conversation with *would*, *will*, *I'd*, or *I'll*. (4 POINTS)

- A: What _____ you like to eat?
- B: The spicy chicken, please.
- A: What kind of potatoes would you like?
- B: _____ have the french fries.
- A: Anything to drink?
- B: Yes, please. _____ like some water.
- A: Anything else?
- B: No. That _____ be all.

E

Circle the correct word. (3 POINTS)

1. There are lots of beautiful trees in this (ocean / forest / waterfall).
2. A (desert / river / lake) is a very dry place.
3. A (lake / mountain / river) is usually taller than a hill.

F

Complete each sentence with the correct form of the adjective. (3 POINTS)

1. Which city is _____, Buenos Aires or Lima? (crowded)
2. Is Disneyland _____ amusement park in the world? (famous)
3. What is _____ river in the world: the Amazon, the Danube, or the Nile? (long)

G

Read the article. Then answer the questions. (4 POINTS)

VISIT HAWAII

The Big Island

Everyone knows that Hawaii is a beautiful group of islands in the middle of the Pacific Ocean. But did you know that "Hawaii" is both the name of the state and the name of the biggest island in the state? Yes, it's confusing, so most people call the island of Hawaii the "Big Island."

The geography and weather on the Big Island are very interesting. There are towns by the ocean with beaches, and there are volcanoes, waterfalls, and forests on the island. The weather is different in different parts of the island.

On the west side of the island, the weather in sunny Kailua Kona is almost perfect. It gets up to about 27°C (80°F) in the winter and 30°C

(86°F) in the summer. It only goes down to 19°C (66°F) in the winter and 23°C (73°F) in the summer. The Kohala area in the north is the driest part of the island with about 56 centimeters (22 inches) of rain a year.

On the east side, Hilo gets around 320 centimeters (126 inches) of rain per year. It is one of the wettest cities in the United States! All that rain makes for some amazing waterfalls near Hilo.

Water temperatures are the coldest in February and warmest in September and October. There is good snorkeling, great scuba diving, and wonderful fishing year-round. That makes the Big Island popular with people from all over the world any time of the year.

1. What is Hawaii?
 - ☐ a city
 - ☐ a city and a state
 - ☐ an island and a country
 - ☐ a state and an island
2. How hot does it get in Kailua Kona in the winter?
 - ☐ 30°C (86°F)
 - ☐ 27°C (80°F)
 - ☐ 23°C (73°F)
 - ☐ 19°C (66°F)
3. Where does it rain the most?
 - ☐ in the north
 - ☐ in the south
 - ☐ in the east
 - ☐ in the west
4. When are water temperatures the coldest?
 - ☐ in September
 - ☐ in October
 - ☐ in January
 - ☐ in February